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NATIONAL FEDERATION OF TELECOM EMPLOYEES

L)

BSNL
(Regn. No. 4906 dated 17/9/2001)
BSNL MS-II, Q. No. 21 & 17, Atul Grove Road, New Delhi-110001
TF-38/3 ; Dated:-30-01-2018
To,

Anupam Shrivastav
CMD,
BSNL, New Delhi.

Subject:- Wage cut for Dated 12" and 13™ December, 2017---Request for review.
Respected Sir,

We have received representation from employees that the management at
different levels have enforced erroneous wage cut for the aforesaid dates causing
enormous hardships to employees. Needless to mention that the struggle had been to
protect the BSNL as its existence is itself in danger due to formation of the Tower
Company.

We are told that the two days salary cut has been from the Basic pay affecting
various items of pay packet. This erroneous action has happened due to ERP as once
Basic is cut all allowances are reduced. As a matter of fact deduction should be on
Basic Pay and DA.

Therefore, we request you to please order for removal of error as same should
be on wage (BP+DA) and not on Basic Pay. We further impress upon you to please
consider not to deduct salary as strike has been to protect BSNL.

With deep regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Chandeshwar Singh)
General Secretary




